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Any funds, if available, for new establishment or renewal (expansion or not) would have to be recommended by the

Council office where the BID is located. The BID Trust Fund is generally used for new establishment. The Council
offices' can also provide for renewal or establishment from sources they have access to.

On Fri, Jul 24, 2015 at 10:23 AM, Tara Devine <tara@devine-strategies.com> wrote:

Quick question:

If an existing BID is considering a sizable expansion, can it seek matching funds from the BID Trust Fund?

Or are those funds available only for new BIDs?
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